
Announcement for Special Event 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Faith, 

We are pleased to announce a special event taking place at our mosque: 

Event: Community Iftar 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Time: 6:30 PM 

Location: Main Hall of the Mosque 

Join us for an evening of unity, prayer, and breaking the fast together. 

Everyone is encouraged to bring a dish to share with others. Let us come together as one 

community. 

We look forward to seeing you there. May Allah bless you all. 

Sincerely, 

The Mosque Committee 


